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Date: April 30, 2004
Subject: Obsolescence of Baby Moon Hub Caps and Wheel Trim Rings

In January of 2002, Dexter Axle announced that the 016-028-00 Baby Moon Hub Cap would be
obsoleted due to low volume. At that time we continued to offer the 016-026-00 (Baby Moon for 6 on
5.50" wheels) and the 016-027-00 (Baby Moon for 5 on 4.50" wheels).

Demand for these two Baby Moon hub caps has continued to decline over the last 24 months.
Additionally, with the high minimum order quantities required by our supplier, we can no longer
continue to offer these caps.

Availability problems coupled with very low demand has forced us to also make the following Chrome
Trim Rings obsolete:

016-041-00 for 14" wheels
016-042-00 for 13" wheels
016-043-00 for 16" wheels
The 016-040-00 for 15" wheels was previously obsoleted.

Once existing stocks are depleted, Dexter will no longer offer any Baby Moon Hub Caps or Chrome
Wheel Trim Rings.

Please contact your Dexter Sales Engineer should you have any additional questions.
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